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TO: RPBCWD Board of Managers 

FROM: Terry Jeffery, Administrator 

DATE: January 3, 2023 

RE: Renaming Task Order #40 to Task Order #42 

 
 
 
At the December 7, 2022 meeting, Task Order #40, authorizing Barr Engineering to consider the 
potential improvements that could be realized with the reconstruction of Galpin Boulevard. 
Subsequent to that meeting, it was noticed by the District Engineer that there were redundant 
task orders named Task Order #40. The purpose of this item is to change, on the record, the 
numbering from 40 to 42. The scope remains unchanged as no other changes to the task order 
are proposed. 
 
 
 


